From: | Redacted |
Sent: 7/27/2012 3:20:05 PM
To: jva@cpuc.ca.gov (jva@cpuc.ca.gov), fnh@cpuc.ca.gov (fnh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);
[Redacted ); Allen,
Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAce)

Bec:
Subject: Comments on Draft Resolution L-436

Dear Mr. Harris,

Please find attached PG&E’s comments on revised Draft Resolution L-436. Please let
me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

PG&E Law Department
‘Redacted ‘

Brian Cherry, Vice President, Regulatory Relations
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